Stormwater tip — October 2016

This is the stormwater tip that was sent to the Borough’s schools to be read over the PA
system. We try to reach out with age appropriate information to educate our students and
encourage them to be part of the solution not part of the problem.

As we start the new school year, let’s remember that only rain and melted snow should be
going into our storm drains. That water goes directly into our creeks and streams.
Sometimes it is hard to understand why that is so important. Just ONE gallon of soap
poured into a storm drain will pollute over 200,000 gallons of water. Imagine this, if we
put 200,000 gallon jugs together, they would cover almost an entire football field.



